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In the past two months, we have sent several emails to 11 teachers across 8 high schools in Santa Fe and 1 high school in Pojoaque.  We have been on the internet helping the teachers help the students register to vote on line.  The students in turn have taught their peers to register to vote.  They have also committed to registering family members.

This coming week, the teachers are counting the number of students registered at their high schools.  I have asked them to estimate the number as several teachers said it seemed impossible to count since the registration is on-line and not on paper. 

This coming week, and next week, Campbell Leonard and I are scheduling internet meetings with the teachers so that we can review the ballot with the students.  The teachers received all the links and information for the sample ballot and the LWVSF voting guide the first day the two documents were available. Now we are following up with them.  We anticipate a few teachers reaching out to schedule internet meeting with their classes. 

Campbell Leonard has been excellent in talking and connecting with the students.


